
Please join us on June 17, 2021

for a celebration of

Nettle Middle School graduates!

8th Grade Promotion

June 17, 2021 at 6:00pm

Outdoor Certificate Distribution

Thank you to our sponsors, the Nettle PTO!!

Dear Families,

We will be making some adjustments to the 8th grade promotion ceremony in

order to celebrate together outdoors. We will gather on the back field to distribute

certificates with families present.

❖ Please park in the back of the school (overflow at Golden Hill Parking lot)

and go to the back field with your student.

❖ Nettle blankets will be distributed to each 8th grader. Feel free to also bring

your own picnic blankets, lawn chairs, or stand.

❖ Please maintain social distancing from other families.

❖ Students will be called up to receive their certificates in alphabetical order.

The outdoor celebration will be moved to Friday June 18, 2021 at 9am

for 8th grade students (students only). They will receive their yearbooks and

celebrate with games, a selfie station, and yearbook signing.


